
 

 

 

 
  

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

 

 

                                                                                                                                 August 30, 2022 

 

 

 

 

To: CID Chief 

       Education Program Supervisors 

       Public Schools District Supervisors 

       Public Secondary and Elementary School Heads 

       All Others Concerned 

 

 

 

In reference to the OSEC Memorandum dated August 22, 2022, entitled “ Reschedule of the 

conduct of Training, Workshops, Seminars, and Participation to Meetings and Other Engagements 

that will Require Officials and Employees to Leave their Work Stations,” the office would like to 

inform the field that the slated Divison Training on Pedagogical and Andragogical Approaches to 

localize learning materials has been rescheduled from the original date August 31-September 1-2, 

2022, to September 20-22, same venue and list of participants. 

 

 

Please contact Ms. Glenda T. Constantino, Project Development Officer, for queries and 

clarifications, at 044 8166165.  

 

Dissemination of the contents of this letter to all concerned is desired. 

 

 

 

 

Very Truly yours, 

 

 

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES,EdD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 

 

Unnumbered Letter 

 


